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Distinguished Presidents, 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The EADV Leadership is looking forward to welcoming thousands of delegates offering, for the 
first time, the opportunity to navigate through the latest advancements in science and patient 
care that are at the heart of our mission. 
 
This unmissable appointment with the dermato-venereology community is less than one month 
away. This event will safely bring us together across frontiers! 
 
As a result of the extraordinary efforts of our Scientific Programming Committee and Team, this 
year’s programme consists of hundreds upon hundreds of unmissable presentations and 
abstracts covering diverse topics such as:  sexual health and skin infections in a COVID world; 
life-enhancing therapeutics in cutaneous oncology; technologies as powerful care enablers (full 
programme: https://eadvvirtualcongress.org/scientific/programme-glance/).  
 
The very best speakers and experts are committed to create an immersive, straightforward and 
unforgettable experience for delegates. Furthermore, our Communication Committee and 
Team have executed a stimulating campaign to promote the high quality of the event.  
  

https://eadvvirtualcongress.org/scientific/programme-glance/
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We trust in your support to spread the message about this exceptional EADV Congress even 
further amongst the dermato-venereology community and kindly ask that you promote the 
event through your networks and digital communications channels.  
For this purpose, we enclose our web banner (please link it to our congress website  
https://eadvvirtualcongress.org/).  
Should you have any questions, our Communications Team can be contacted at: 
communication@eadv.org.  
 
We thank you very much and look forward to seeing you at the 29th Congress, EADV Virtual! 
 
 
 
 
 Carle Paul Alexander Stratigos 
 EADV President EADV President-Elect 
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